
April 9, 1991 

William s. Radzwill 
Attorney at Law 
Edgewood Professional Building 
705 central Avenue, East 
P. o. Box 369 
St. Michael, Minnesota 55376 

Re: Detachment from City of Montrose - Wright Petition 

Dear Mr. Radzwill: 

Please be advised that the above-entitled matter (Municipal 
Board file D-271 Montrose) has been closed since the subject 
property was never annexed and therefore not a part of the city. 

Also, the board has reviewed the City of Montrose's request 
for a refund of the filing fee, and after considerable discussion 
moved to deny the request. The board, in its denial reiterated 
that considerable time, research, and money has been expended by 
the board in establishing the file, correspondence, and meeting to 
review the requests on the proposed detachment. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please feel 
free to contact this office. 

PDL:sjh 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 

cc: Barbara swanson, Montrose city Clerk 
Ralph Streich, Woodland Township Clerk 
Darla Groshens, Wright county Auditor 
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